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Hello Boys, 

Please don’t take the last picture                         too seriously! Please study!  

I hope you are doing well. Some of you boys, asked me for the Study Routine and I have 

sent it to you. If I am not mistaken, you are supposed to start today! Hope it is going well 

with you. Be flexible with your Time Table. My timings are a bit demanding. But you can 

adjust and please make sure that you cover all the Subjects. Prepare good notes and study 

charts which will help you. Do make use of Colours when you make notes, definitions, 

formulae, etc.  

Boys and parents, I write to inform you that the ICSE Board exams may not start like in 

previous years – End February and March. It looks like the exams will probably start in 

April. BUT please, be prepared by March. Don’t wait for the months of April and May. The 

reason for the delay seems to be the Assembly Elections. The Council is waiting for the 

dates of the Elections to be released by the State Governments.  

I will arrange for another MOCK EXAM sometime in the month of March (First Week or so) 

so that you are well prepared for the Final Exam. Those who wish to come to school and 

write the exam, are most welcome to do so. I will give you the ICSE answer scripts to write 

in so that you get used to the filling in of the details like the Unique ID, Centre Number, 

your Signature, Your Centre Code etc. I think this will be important for you. 

We will also try to arrange some extra classes for you so that you can clear your doubts in 

certain subjects. I will keep you updated. 

Take care of yourselves. And please keep yourselves tuned and ready for the exam. 

PRACTICE, PRACTICE, PRACTICE those PAST PAPERS. 

Let me know if you need anything or any help of any sort. We can help you. You are also 

most welcome to come to school to kick the football around. You need physical exercise as 

well. You can also come and use the SMART CLASSES especially the Extra Marks videos etc. 

Let me know when you are coming so that I can keep the classes opened for you. 

All the best boys and keep calm. WORK HARD> 

Yours faithfully, 

Br. Solomon Morris 

Principal. 


